
Welcome
to the Watters School 

of Irish Dancing’s 
Annual Recital 



Our deepest gratitude to everyone who 

has supported our recital by attending or 

by taking out sponsorship advertisements. 

We hope you enjoy tonight’s presentation.



















In the Spring of 2020, the Irish Dance Community prepared for their annual 
tradition, ready to entertain the green clad raucous audiences, celebrating St. 
Patrick’s Day. 

But a dark shadow was looming, threatening our very way of life. As the Covid-19 
virus ravaged the world, Irish dancing came to a halt. Dancers lost their support 
system, their community, their connection to the world.

But the skills learned from the pursuit of dance excellence came into play. Irish 
dancers were resilient. We adapted. We embraced new technologies that allowed 
us to reconnect and reclaim our culture, reclaim our joy. 

The virtual world became our only world. Social media went from entertainment to 
a communication lifeline. 

The Covid-19 vaccine has offered us hope but the return to regular life has been 
slow, longer than any of us imagined. The isolation has come at a price and many of 
us are struggling to feel normal again. 

On those difficult days, remember to stay connected, to reach out to your Irish 
dance community. Your friends understand, they feel it too. 

And celebrate your wins, not just your trophies. Every single Irish dancer who has 
persevered, is a champion, you have earned your own personal globe. 

It’s okay to not be okay. 

And if ever it all seems too much, just remember to……. breathe!
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